
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 16th November 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that our new after school club will be starting from Tuesday 

23rd November 2021. 

 

Sport and Health Academy will now be the new provider. They will liaise with parents 

directly through their own booking system and will have their own contact details. 

 

I am attaching a welcome letter from them which will provide further information. 

 

Please contact them directly if you wish to book a place or find out more information. 

The after-school club will be run for Reception - Year 6 children. 

 

Leopold will continue to run our own Breakfast Club. We thank you for your time and 

patience during this handover, and are here to support you if you need any further 

information. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Harvey 

HH Head of School 


